
@CB CBS CORPORATION 
2175 K STREET. N.W.. SUITE 350 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20037-1831 

CORPORATION (202) 457-4505 
FAX: (202) 457-4615 

February 25,2009 

Ms. Marlene Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
442 12" Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

ATTN: Satellite Licensing Division, International Bureau 

RE: CBS Corporation 
FCC File Number: SES-MOD-20080213-00160 
Earth Station License E950409 
Date of License: May 28,2008 
Notification of Construction Completion 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

This letter is to inform the Federal Communications Commission of CBS Corporation's 
certification that Earth Station E950409 has been constructed as authorized and that the 
antenna has been tested and is within 2dB of the pattern specified in @25.209,25.135. 

Construction was completed on February 23,2009 and Earth Station E950409 is 
operational. This station will remain operational during the license period unless the 
license is submitted for cancellation. 

Questions regarding this request should be directed to the undersigned at (202) 457-45 18. 

Sincerely, 

Raymond C. Benedict, 
Director, Spectrum Engineering 

cc: Eleanor Lott 



@ CB CBS CORPORATION 
2175 K STREET. N.W.. SUITE 350 
WASHINGTON. D.C. 20037-1831 

CORPORATION (20202,457-4505 
FAX: (202) 457-4615 

February 25,2009 

Ms. Marlene Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
442 12" Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

ATTN: Satellite Licensing Division, International Bureau 

RE: CBS Corporation 
FCC File Number: SES-MOD-20080219-00174 
Earth Station License E950229 
Date of License: May 28,2008 
Notification of Construction Completion 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

This letter is to inform the Federal Communications Commission of CBS Corporation's 
certification that Earth Station E950229 has been constructed as authorized and that the 
antenna has been tested and is within 2dB of the pattern specified in @25.209,25.135. 

Construction was completed on February 23,2009 and Earth Station E950229 is 
operational. This station will remain operational during the license period unless the 
license is submitted for cancellation. 

Questions regarding this request should be directed to the undersigned at (202) 457-45 18. 

Sincerely, 

Raymond C. Benedict, 
Director, Spectrum Engineering 

cc: Eleanor Lob 


